
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Welcome to our annual Christmas Card Project, which we are 
undertaking in partnership with Art Projects for Schools Ltd 
(APFS).  

 
The funds raised through your support will be put towards the 
treehouse project for our school playground. The cards 

themselves also recognise and celebrate your child’s creativity and 
are great to send to family and friends!  
 

The accompanying artwork your child has created will be accurately reproduced in full colour 
onto Christmas cards that are available in packs of 12. Additional items are also available, 
such as packs of 6 larger gloss coated luxury Christmas cards, packs of 12 folded gift tags 

and packs of 3 wrapping paper sheets. 
 
To order, simply visit www.apfsorders.co.uk and input the unique artwork code - found 
on the label on the reverse of the artwork - and your child’s first name and surname. Orders 

must be placed by midnight on Wednesday 14th November. Any orders placed after this 
date will be classed as a late order and will be subject to a handling and postage fee.  
Benefits to ordering online include being able to personalise your items with your child’s 

name and/or school, to create your own custom greetings, and to pay securely by debit or 
credit card.  
 

Prices are as follows: 
 

Product APFS Price School 

Fundraising 

Total Price 

1st Pack Standard 

Cards (12 cards) 

£4.00 £1.50 £5.50 

Additional Packs 
 

£3.50 £1.00 £4.50 

1st Pack Luxury 
Cards (6 cards) 

£5.00 £1.50 £6.50 

Additional Packs 

 

£4.50 £1.00 £5.50 

Wrapping Paper* 
 

£4.00 £1.00 £5.00 

Gift Tags* 
 

£2.00 £0.50 £2.50 

 
* Gift tags and wrapping paper cannot be ordered without an order of cards. 
 

 
Any enquiries relating to the project should be addressed to 
admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. 
 

 
Many thanks for your support! 
 

Friends of Oswald Road School (FORS) 

mailto:admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk

